
Cedar Lodge HOA 
2022 Budget Ratification Meeting 

December 7, 2021 
 

I. Call to Order/ Roll Call 
The meeting was called to order at 11:05 am as noticed in the Budget Ratification 
meeting notice sent to Owners on November 22, 2021.  The meeting started a bit 
late due to a technical issue with Mitel conferencing.  Homeowner Edward Wright 
was present and expressed his approval of the proposed budget.  It was noted that a 
quorum is not necessary for the Budget Ratification Meeting. Representing 
Summit Resort Group was Deb Borel. 

 
II. 2022 Budget Discussion 

There were no comments received and no objections to the 2022 Budget as 
drafted. It was noted that the 2022 Budget was ratified.   
 

III. Adjournment 
The meeting adjourned at 11:18 AM.   
 

 
Approved: ___________________________Date:____________________   


